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Comments: We need more protection for motorized trails in the gunnison valley and in Colorado as a whole.

OHV registrations provide funding for the majority of trails that all users enjoy. Motorized users should not be

punished by losing more trails.  As a motorized user I would like to see more being done to educate people on

proper trail ediquet, but that shouldn't mean closing more trails.


